
Agenda Item F.4.b 
 
Multiple Year Contracts 
 
Recommendation 
 
 
As superintendent of Mineola ISD I, H. John Fuller, recommend new two-year contracts 
beginning July 1, 2013 and ending June 30, 2015 for the following administrators: 
 
William Bjork 
 
Venita Watts 
 
Joe Drennon 
 
Rod Allen 
 
David Sauer 
 
Bob Simmons 
 
Jeni Massey 
 
Mike Sorenson 
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